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April 11, 2022 

 

Dr. Shannon Dea 

Dean, Faculty of Arts 

University of Regina  

 

Re: Department of Gender, Religion and Critical Studies:  Request for Deferred Academic Unit 

Review 

 

Dear Dr. Dea,  

 

At the April 5th meeting of CCAM, the committee discussed the request from the Department of 

Gender, Religion and Critical Studies to defer its academic unit review (AUR).  The committee 

granted an extension and the AUR will now be conducted in the 2023-2024 review cycle.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

     

 

Dr. david Gregory, Interim Provost    Christina Winter, Chair 

and Vice-President (Academic)   Council Committee on Academic Mission 

     

      

cc:  Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President (Academic) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


